
The Mayor Pro Tem and Board of Trustee members of the Town of Jackson met in regular session on 

May 13, 2019 at the Jackson Fire Station.   Present were Mayor Pro Tem Don Havard and Board of 

Trustees members James Foreman, Don Havard, Rafe Stewart and Jim Parker. Secretary-Treasurer Holli 

Gilmore and several visitors were also present. 

 

Mayor Pro Tem Havard called the meeting to order and asked for additions to the agenda.   

 

Motion by Mr. Parker, seconded by Mr. Foreman to add Joey Hoyt, James Guillory and Rafe Stewart to 

the agenda. 

 

Passed unanimously. 

 

Mayor Coleman presented the regular agenda. 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

ROLL CALL 

ADDITIONS TO AGENDA 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES/PREVIOUS MEETING 

FINANCIAL REPORT 

1 BUDGET VS ACTUAL REPORT/STEWART 

2 PAYMENT OF BILLS 

NEW BUSINESS 

1 POSTLEWAITHE AND NETTERVILLE/CPA’S 

2 ORDINANCE QUESTIONS/SAM D’AQUILLA 

OLD BUSINESS 

MAINTENANCE REPORT 

CHIEF OF POLICE REPORT 

MAYOR’S REPORT 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

Motion by Mr. Parker, seconded by Mr. Stewart to accept the agenda as presented. 

 

Passed unanimously. 

 

Mayor Pro Tem Havard presented the minutes from the previous regular business meeting. 

 

Motion by Mr. Parker, seconded by Mr. Stewart to accept the minutes as presented. 

 

Passed unanimously. 

 

Motion by Mr. Stewart, seconded by Mr. Parker to accept the financial report..Budget/Actual report. 

 



Passed unanimously. 

 

A representative from Postlewaithe and Netterville, the Town Accountants gave an overview of the 

2017-2018- Financial Statements.   Several of the Board members  asked questions concerning  items 

presented from the statement. 

 

A brief discussion was held concerning the matter of complaints of ordinance violations  on property 

located on Bank Street. 

 

Mr. Joey Hoyt asked the Board about operating a portable snow ball trailer.  He was advised he must    

purchase a business license from the Town Hall in order to operate the business. 

 

Mr. James Guillory voiced complaints of speeding vehicles in his neighborhood.  The Mayor Pro Tem will 

talk to the Chief about the complaint. 

 

Mrs. Gilmore advised the Board that Mayor Coleman has been in touch with an Engineer concerning 

road caving problems in Jackson Heights Subdivision. 

 

Motion by Mr. Parker, seconded b Mr. Stewart o employee Anthony Miller as a part-time deputy at an 

hourly rate of $12.76. 

 

Passed unanimously. 

 

Motion by Mr. Parker, seconded by Mr. Foreman to adjourn. 

 

Passed unanimously. 
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CHARLES E. COLEMAN/MAYOR 


